FRANCISCANS INTERNATIONAL – ASIA PACIFIC

17 November 2006
Dear friends of FI,
 Franciscans International (FI) is pleased to announce the FI Asia Pacific project, a breakthrough for the Franciscan movement in Asia and a strong reinforcement of FI’s work in human rights.
The International Board of Directors of Franciscans International, at its meeting in Geneva on 22-24 September 2006, voted unanimously to recommend to the Confederation of the Franciscan Family (CFF) that they approve the FI Asia Pacific proposal:  a three-phase process to establish an FI office at the United Nations in Bangkok, Thailand.
 On 3 October 2006 John Celichowski, OFM Cap., President of the International Board of Directors of FI, made the formal proposal to the CFF in Assisi.  The CFF gave their consent to begin Phase 1 of the project:  to hire a coordinator to investigate the next practical steps necessary for the opening of an office in Bangkok.  After some necessary consultation, I will announce the name of the FI Asia Pacific coordinator in the near future.  The coordinator will begin work in early 2007, reporting his/her progress to the Executive Director and the President of the Board.  The President of the Board will then give a report to the CFF in anticipation of their formal approval during Holy Week 2007.
 We look forward to your participation and support for this important and historic project.
 Yours in Francis and Clare,
 John Quigley, OFM
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